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James Street Steel is committed to minimising the social and environmental impacts of 

transporting materials to and from our premises. 

Transport is a necessary part of our operations, meeting stakeholders, delivery of raw 

materials, finished product and commuting employees. James Street recognises that these 

have a potential impact on the environment through vehicle emissions, fuel consumption and 

congestion. We are committed to minimising the environmental and social impacts along with 

costs impacts where practicable, through: 

 Collaborating with our hauliers to ensure the transport of our material safely and 

reducing the number of loads needed for a job. 

 Efficient planning of load and avoiding unnecessary traffic congestion with prearranged 

deliveries with sites. 

 Rationalising material and customer deliveries to essential and bulk order wherever 

possible. 

 Using GPS tracking on all our vehicles to facilitate “Just in Time” deliveries and avoid 

unnecessary traffic congestion with deliveries booked in at customer sites. 

 Monitor and work with hauliers to ensure vehicles are maintained in a good condition 

and comply with all road traffic and statutory regulations. 

 Ensuring that all company vehicles are maintained and serviced to ensure efficiency 

and minimise GHG emissions. 

 Looking at alternatives when acquiring new company vehicles (i.e. Hybrid and electric 

vehicles). 

 Promoting awareness of the transport policy with our stakeholders and employees. 

This policy will be reviewed on a regular basis to incorporate new regulations, initiatives, 

available technologies, and best practice guidelines.  
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